
Iosco Township Planning Commission Minutes 
November 10th, 2020 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:02pm by Chairperson Dan Alderson. 
 
Pledge was said by all. 
 
Members present were Dan Alderson Chairperson, Patty Dunn, Tammy Higgins, Joe Parker Trustee, 
Anne Allen Zoning Administrator and Recording Secretary Mary Wood.  Sheri VanWyck was absent. 
 
October 2020 minutes were approved with three corrections and one addition.  Motion made by J. 
Parker to approve, 2nd by D. Alderson.  All Ayes.  Approved.   
October 13th, 2020 Public Hearing Minutes were approved with one minor correction.  Motion made by 
D. Alderson to approve, 2nd by P. Dunn.  All Ayes.  Approved. 
 
Agenda was approved with the addition of Recreational Trails.  D. Alderson made motion to approve, 2nd 
by P. Dunn.  All Ayes.  Approved. 
 
There was no First Call to the Public. 
 
There were no Communications Read. 
 
New Business 
Recreational trails was introduced for discussion.  P. Dunn provided an article from the Michigan Trails 
Magazine (issue 2018).  Discussion about the trails in the surrounding area, (Unadilla, Pinckney, Gregory, 
Chelsea and Canton) such as how they are funded, how they are maintained and which areas could be 
used for trails.   It is a vision of members of the Iosco Planning Commission that trails for biking and 
walking be provided for the township. T. Higgins volunteered to be the spokesperson to promote the 
trails.  A. Allen suggested contacting Livingston County Planning to obtain any suggestions for possible 
trails for more information about trails in Iosco Township. 
 
General Ordinance Sec 2904 – Policy of Written Complaints.  Add “reports to be in writing” to Sec B – 
Reporting Methods.  Motion made by J. Parker to approve, 2nd by D. Alderson.  All Ayes. Approved. 
 
No Unfinished Business 
 
Township Board Report 
Nothing happening with the Marijuana Ordinance.  Subject is dropped for the present time. 
J. Parker to follow up with A. Allen and M. Eidelson about the ordnances updates. 
J. Parker will take the revision of Ordinance #5 Section A – Exemptions, Item #4 Private gatherings to the 
Township Board for review/approval. 
 
Zoning Administrator Report 
31 permits have been issued so far this year. Township is up to 60 new dwellings. 
No update on Lilac Ridge issue.    Mugg & Bopps has been moved its driveway to the new location and it 
is functional. 
 
No Zoning Board of Appeals 
 
No Second Call to Public 
Motion made by J. Parker and 2nd by D. Alderson to adjourn meeting at 8:00pm.  All Ayes.  Approved. 



 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 
Mary A. Wood 
Recording Secretary 
 
  
 
 
 
 


